June 13, 2019

Mr. Robert Niederpruem, Chairman
Planning Board

Town of West Seneca

1250 Union Road

West Seneca, NY 14224

Re: 216 Orchard Park Road

Dear Chairman Niederpruem and Members of the Board:

We respectfully request an extension for our site plan approval, area variance, and special use permit
for 216 Orchard Park Rd. We would like to extend by an additional year, as we are currently finishing
up a multi-family construction project in Amherst, and would like to start construction next Spring.
Thank you for considering our request.

Sincerely,

Vo Green

PO Box 836 Williamsville, New York 14231-0836



